
 

 
 

Notice of Final Settlement 
 

Project #: 2670831-129 
 

Project ID #: 25311R 
 

In accordance with the notice provisions contained in 38-26-107 C.R.S. 1973, as 
amended, the Department of Transportation, State of Colorado has established 
March 13, 2025 as the date of final settlement with TechCon Infrastructure, LLC. 
in Arapahoe County.  This project is located in Region 1.  Project work consisted of 
bottleneck mitigation at the interchange of SH 83 (Parker Rd.) and SH 88 (Arapahoe 
Rd.).  Primarily consisting of modifications to the Eastbound outside curb line and 
changes to the signing and striping (notably, an overhead cantilever structure will be 
replaced).  Work also included minor signal modifications.  Signal modifications at SH 
83 and Fair Pl., consisted of modifying the Southbound to Westbound right turn lanes 
to a through-right condition via cutting back the channelizing island, as well as minor 
signal modifications. 
 
Claims containing a verified statement of the amounts due and unpaid must be in the 
form of a written affidavit and must be received by the Controller, Department of 
Transportation at 2829 W. Howard Pl., Denver, CO 80204 on or before 5:00 p.m. of the 
final settlement date above. 
 
Keith Stefanik, P.E., Chief Engineer, Department of Transportation. 
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